
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RE:  Doc Magrogan’s Oyster House  
 The Harvest Grill  
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Thank you to the entire team for the exceptional job in building out our newest Harvest 
Seasonal Grill & Bar within the University of Pennsylvania at 40th & Walnut Street.  
When you guys say "Exceeding Expectations" you really mean it.  I was blown away by 
your entire team’s knowledge of what it takes to convert an existing space into a 
restaurant.  I must say that working with a restaurant construction specialist like Frank 
Lott was a pleasure and it took a lot of pressure off my design and operations team.  I 
have built many restaurants with other general contractors and things have never gone as 
smoothly as working with Frank and his team on this Harvest at UPenn.  It is without 
reservation that I recommend Lott Restaurant Construction to anyone looking for 
someone to build their restaurant facility. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Magrogan 
 
 
 
 


